

The Book-It program will start the first day of October. I will send a calendar home each month with the required reading goal. Whenever your child has met the goal, sign and return the calendar to school. Your child will receive a pizza certificate for achieving the goal. The calendar should be returned to me by the first Wednesday of the month. You may return them earlier if your child finishes. The first goal is 30 minutes of reading a week. This will increase most months. The student may do the reading, or a parent may read to their child. Reading homework does not count for Book-It.

Field Trips

Our class will go on four field trips. One field trip will be in September. We might be go to the zoo but I haven't decided yet. Another field trip will be to P-Bar farms (the maze) also in September or October. The third field trip will be decided. The last field trip will be to the Elk City park sometime in May. The rules in the student handbook will be followed on all field trips.